



SPECTATOR’S CODE OF CONDUCT


Tarka Storm Rugby League is looking forward to welcoming spectator’s to Union Park. In 
line with government guidance on the admission of supporters to sports grounds, we 
advise if you could adhere to the following:


Supporters must not attend the ground if they are suffering from COVID-19 symptoms or 
are required to self-isolate. In the event of develop COVID-19 symptoms whilst at the 
ground please notify the nearest member of staff immediately. 


On arrival at the ground please be are that social distancing and safety measure will be in 
operation. Please adhere to signage and instructions from staff.


Whilst in the club house all supporters must wear a face covering.


Upon entering the club house please pay close attention to the signage and floor 
markings.


At all times please observe social distancing and avoid close contact with others not inside 
your household/support bubble.


When using toilet facilities, please follow all guidance. Please be patient and considerate 
towards other users and wait your turn to avoid toilet areas becoming crowded. 


Maintain good hand hygiene at all times around the ground. Use the sanitiser dispensers 
provided and avoid touching your face, or handles and railings whenever possible.


We all hope we will be celebrating a try or two, but please remember to maintain safe 
distance with other supporters not in your household/support bubble and be respectful and 
mindful to those around you, whose individual circumstances may differ from your own.


Supporters are kindly asked not to approach any of the players or coaching staff at any 
time, if you wish to have a photograph please speak with the staff and a social distance 
photograph can be taken.


